
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 September 23, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Faculty Members, 
  
In line with the directive of the Minister of Education and Higher Education, no 
instructional activities (classes, exams, labs, studios, etc.) will be held on campus 
tomorrow Tuesday September 24, 2024. 
  
We hope you and your loved ones stay safe and well. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 
 

 

 


